From: |Redacted

Sent: 10/31/2011 9:46:54 AM

To: Lee, Diana (DIL@cpuc.ca.gov) (DIL@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: 'dbp@cpuc.ca.gov' (dbp@cpuc.ca.gov); 'map@cpuc.ca.gov' (map@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bec:

Subject: CPUCO01-#554558-v1-DRA_Ald yl-A data request 10 28 2011.DOC

Hi Diana:

PG&E received your data request, Gas Distribution Pipelines Issues: PG&E 001, on Friday
(10/28).

Please send future gas distribution pipeline-related data requests to this mailbox: Reg-Rel-
CPUCDist@pge.com.

Thank you,

Redacted

Principal Regulatory Case Manager

Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Redacted

From: Lee, Diana [mailto:diana.lee@cpuc.ca.govl

Sent: Friday, October 28, 2011 3:57 PM

To: Reg Rel SB Requests

Cc: Peleo, Marion; Peck, David B.

Subject: CPUCO01-#554558-v1-DRA_Aldyl-A_data_request_10_28 2011.DOC

Please direct responses 1o the attached data requests to Marion Peleo and David Peck, as shown on
the cc line.

SB GT&S 0037500
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Thank you, Diana Lee

SB GT&S 0037501



